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19th July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This year we are having a staggered return to help our students manage the transition back 
into school following the long summer break.  
 
Wednesday, 6th September the following students are expected in school: 
Juniors 
Year 7s 
Year 11s 
HEART 
 
Boarding will be open Wednesday, 6th September. If your child is not in one of the above-
mentioned groups they are able to attend boarding after 4pm.  
 
Thursday, 7th September all remaining Main School students: 
Year 8 
Year 9 
Year 10 
 
Sixth Form students have been advised by our Sixth Form staff of their expected return 
dates.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs Photini Bohacek 
Principal 


